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PARLIAMENT OF TASMANIA,

TASMANIAN GOVERNMENT RAILWAYS:

REPORT BY ENGINEER-IN-CHIEF.

'55.)

TrE Report on Tasmanian Railways was not made by the Engineer-in-Chief for
1880, owing to appointment of an Engineer for Existing Lines, who will in future

furnish same annually. -

ALFRED T. PILLINGER,

Minister of Lands and Works.



